STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE
WITH PUBLIC NOTICE REQUIREMENTS
FOR KKTX-FM, KILGORE, TEXAS

On March 31, 2021, an application for renewal for KKTX-FM was filed.

Local public notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times
listed below:

Post-Filing On-Air Announcements:

April 9, 2021 a | 0HU @fpm
April 13, 2021 st 2AU amypm
-
April 15,2021 at 14®  ampm)
April 19, 2021 at 3 ‘54 am{pi)
April 22, 2021 at_ Q09 (ampm
April 28,2021 a_ 493 ang/pm)

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of the
Commission’s Rules” was printed and signed on tha-gﬁ[ day of Q'_T_Il i ,2021.

Signature

VN
ARLEEN DARK
Market President - Tyler



TOWNSOUARE LICENSE, LLC
(Townsquare Media — Tyler)

Text for On-Air Announcements

KKTX-EM

On March 31, 2021, Townsquare License, LLC, licensee of KKTX-FM, 96.1 FM, Kilgore,
Texas, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of
license. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about

how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search
in KKTX-FM’s public file.



http://publicfiles.fcc.gov/

